
May 6 
Jr. & Sr. High Youth Night 

7:00 pm 

May 8-9 
QUENCH - Jr. High Lock-in 

7pm-8am 

May 16 
Sr. High Care & Share / Freddie Hill 

12:30-6pm 

May 20 
Jr. & Sr. High Youth Night 

7:00 pm 
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Upcoming Church Events Youth Group Events 

May 3—
June 7 

Faith & Membership Exploration Class 
Sundays 

11:30am-
1:00pm 

May 5 Red Cross BLOOD DRIVE 2-7pm 

 Worship Commission Meeting 6:30 pm 

May 8 TOT Time - Kids Café Area 9:15-10:30 

May 10 Mother’s Day  

May 13 Sewing Circle 8:30-2:30 

 Leadership Board Meeting 7:00 pm 

May 14 Senior (70+) Fellowship Luncheon 11:30 am 

May 15 TOT Time - Kids Café Area 9:15-10:30 

May 17 Jr. High Youth Sunday Worship Service  

in the fellowship hall 

9:00 am 

May 18 Mission Commission Meeting 7:00 pm 

June  

22-26 
Vacation Bible School Week 

9am-12pm 

Pennridge FISH donations can be 

placed in the box found in the coat 

closet by the fellowship hall. A flyer 

of current needs are in mailboxes today.Thank you 

for your support. It is with your support services 

could be provided to the needs of the community. 

Calling all College Students! DRE helps support those attending Mennonite Colleges. If you 

will be attending a Mennonite College next school year and would like financial support 

please see the treasurer, Tim Burkhardt or someone on the Finance Committee by May 3rd! 
 

The Finance Committee: Rodney Allebach, Justin Overholt, Jolene Halteman, Mat Landis,   

                                         and Tim Burkhardt, Treasurer 

Senior (70+) Luncheon is May 14th.  

Please turn in your RSVP in the box found in the 

mailbox foyer area by TODAY!  

Spring Blood Drive 

Tuesday, May 5th   2-7pm 
Register at redcrossblood.org sponsor code deep run 

or call 1-800-redcross or sign-up sheets found on the 

bulletin board in the mailbox foyer area. 

SPRING SALT & LIGHT:   Mission Commission 

reminds you to consider a “salt & light” project this 

spring to be intentional about planning time to serve 

others.  We are suggesting that SS classes, small 

groups, or families choose a project they can do 

together.  We especially encourage helping a 

neighbor or elderly person “right next door” with 

spring clean-up or repairs needed.  Please be in 

prayer that God will direct you to the person that 

needs help! Contact anyone from Mission 

Commission for suggested projects, too. 

QUENCH LOCK-IN  May 8th-9th 

RSVP to Terri Nyce TODAY! 

6 Week Alternate Sunday School Class  
Until May 17th  

 

This will be focused on the curriculum made available 

by Everence concerning End-of-Life Planning.   
This class will be held in the sanctuary. Recording of 

classes are available on CD found where the worship 

service CD’s are in the mailbox foyer area. 

We would like to thank our church family for the 

beautiful flowers and quilt we received after the birth of 

our son. We appreciated the meals we received and we 

felt all of your prayers. Thank You so much! 

                              Mat, Jess, Kelsie and Clay Landis 



You don’t 

want to  

miss it! 

 

May 6     Scott Leatherman 

May 8     Josh Detweiler 

    Terri Karte 

    Tyler Hockman 

May 11   Glenda Moyer 

    Kelsie Ann Landis 

May 17   Karen Clemmer 

                   We Need Your Help! 
                    Mission Commission is seeking a person 

to be our Vegetable Basket coordinator.  The 

primary task of the coordinator is to schedule weekly 

drivers to deliver vegetables from DRE to the drop 

off site (Souderton).  Contact Barb Rice, Karen 

Detweiler, Leah Ludwig, Kathy Myers or Steve 

Leatherman to volunteer or ask questions.  We 

appreciate the years of service Ruth Swartley has 

given to this project.  Ruthie will be available to help 

the new coordinator get started.   

Wilderness Camp 
 

                     Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp  

                     Parents can register their child(ren) 

online for Wilderness Camp this summer now!  

The Christian Education Commission will again 

give $100.00 to help pay for each child to attend 

Spruce Lake Wilderness Camp.  Spruce Lake will 

match that $100.00 with $50.00.Vouchers are 

limited and will be first come first serve. Contact 

Kathy Myers for  more information.  

For more details visit www.sprucelake.org 

Here are some supplies we need: 

1. large pieces of cardboard or Styrofoam  

    (3ft or larger) 

2. "chunks" of Styrofoam (approx volleyball size or  

    larger - we will be painting them for fake rocks) 

3. bright-colored fabric scraps (8" square or larger) 

4. old snow shoes, back packs, mountain/rock  

    climbing gear 

If someone has one of these items, they can contact a 

committee member or drop items off in the larger storage 

closet in the basement. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Vacation Bible School 
June 22nd – 26th, 2015 

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

REGISTER ONLINE NOW! 

 June 21st  - 10:00 AM 

             Outdoor Worship Service with 

baptism followed by church picnic and games. 

More information coming soon! 

BIRTHDAYS 

JESUS the Way the Truth the Life 

Jr. High Sleep Out Week   

June 21st - 26th for Grades 6th to 8th 

                        Register Online now, limited space!  

Begins  

June 7th! 

This alternative Sunday School series will begin with a 

personal testimony about how an evangelical scientist 

deals with questions about science and faith.  The class 

will be a series of six discussions covering topics 

including how we should read the book of Genesis, the 

age of the earth, the Big Bang, creation of life, and 

evolution. See flyer in foyer areas for more information! 

Part-time registration is now available for the 

Mennonite World Conference (MWC) Assembly 

slated for July 21-26 in Harrisburg, PA, at the Farm 

Show Complex. The daily rate for adult registrants is 

$120 per day and for youth (ages 12-17) is $50 per day 

(for the days of July 22, 23, 24, or 25). This rate does not 

include meals, but it grants admission for the first event 

of the day—International Singing beginning at 9:30 a.m. 

through the end of the Evening Worship Service at 8:30 

p.m. To register visit https:// www.mwc-cmm.org/

pennsylvania-2015 DRE has funds budgeted to provide 

financial assistance for interested persons.  Also, we 

would like to arrange for car-pooling.  If you would like 

to car-pool and/or desire financial assistance, please see 

Barb Rice, Chair of Mission Comm. 

Thank you for your gift to provide resources for 

students to develop their God-given abilities to 

become responsible stewards of life in a global 

society. 

Christopher Dock Mennonite High School 

http://www.mwc-cmm.org/pennsylvania-2015
http://www.mwc-cmm.org/pennsylvania-2015

